
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Hilary  Hodges  has  been  appointed  the
permanent director of Development Services for
South Lake Tahoe.

• Kirkwood has a proposal in to the U.S. Forest Service to
expand  its  bike  park.  Comments  may  be  sent  to
mmusemeyer@fs.fed.us with “Kirkwood Bike Park Expansion” as
the subject.

• The South Lake Tahoe City Council crafted a letter to League
to  Save  Lake  Tahoe  dated  May  9  that  was  distributed  to
regional media May 16.

• Don’s Cakes is open on 12th Street and Emerald Bay Road in
South Lake Tahoe.

• The annual Tahoe Bike Challenge is May 23 to June 3.Be sure
to build your team and register online.
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